
From: Bill Smith []  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 3:22 PM 
To: Joe Goncalves; Paul M. Millette 
Subject: RE: Carillon Facade Project 
 
Thank you for the update 
 
 
 
 
 
William D. Smith | Principal, Boyd/Smith Inc. | www.churchpark.com
221 Massachusetts Ave., Boston, MA  02115 | tel: 617.437.1577 | fax 
617.437.0448 | bsmith@boydsmith.com

========================================== 

From: Joe Goncalves []  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 2:38 PM 
To: Bill Smith; Paul M. Millette 
Subject: RE: Carillon Facade Project 
 
Bill, We have 2 out of the 4 swings up and running. Tomorrow Joe is 
going to scrim the 2 rigs and install poly on the overhead protection to 
divert the water from the wash down.
 
Thursday we will start the washing on the rigs in the front. We should 
also complete setting up the back 2 rigs on Thursday. Once all 4 rigs 
are up and running we will remove the fence out front and pick up all 
the extra parts and pieces.
 
Next week we should be washing the back and cutting out sealants in 
the front. I will put together a  plan with a 2 week look ahead schedule 
by rig so you know where we intend to work.
Thanks,
 

http://www.churchpark.com/
mailto:bsmith@boydsmith.com


!
Joe Goncalves
General Field Superintendent
Phoenix Bay State Construction Company, Inc.              
O: 1-617-442-4408
F:  1-617-442-9094
C:  1-617-892-5767             


